
 

Invitation to the FASTELAVN Party! 

Dear DCCL Members and Friends, 

Welcome to celebrate Fastelavn together! 

 

The Danish Chamber of Commrce in Latvia invites Danish, Danish/Latvian, Latvian children 

together with their parents to Fastelavn party on Saturday, February 16.  

The party takes place at the cafe of „Reina Trase” close to Sigulda. 

 

When? Saturday, February 16, kl. 12:00-15:00 + 

Where? „Reina Cafe”, Reiņa trase, Sigulda   

Dress code for children: carneval costumes and clothes for outdoor winter activities  

 

Program with approximate timing:  

12:00 gathering at the „Reina Cafe” 

12:30 lunch 

13:15 nomination of the most attractive costume for a girl and a boy 

13:25 the traditional Danish "hit the cat out of the barrel" game 

14:00 coffee and cakes – „Fastelavnsboller” 

 

Outdoor activities: 

Afterwards, if you wish to continue with outdoors acitivities – there are several options – 

downhill skiing, snowboarding,  cross country skiing – you choose. The prices for the 

equipment rental are here: http://www.reinatrase.lv/en/ziemas-lapa/informacija/cenas  

 

How to find:  

If coming via Sigulda center, go direction Turaida and afterwards to Ragana, the „Reina 

Trase” on the right side; another way is ging through Murjani, Ragana and direction 

Turaida, then „Reina Trase” is on your left side. The map is here: 

http://www.reinatrase.lv/en/ziemas-lapa/ziemas-lapas-saites/kak-naiti 

 
For the DCCL Members participation is free. 

For nonmembers - 20 LVL fee for an adult or 30 LVL for a adult couple with children. 

 

Register latest February 13 online www.dcc.lv, e-mail: dcc@dcc.lv or phone 22002977. 

Please provide the names and age of children when registering. 

 

Best regards, 

 

DCCL Board 

 


